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1st November 2019 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Y3 Trip to Lincoln Cathedral 

On Monday 25th November, the children in both Y3 classes will be going on a visit to Lincoln Cathedral as 

part of their learning about Christianity. 

The coach will leave school at 9am. It is essential that your child arrives at school promptly that day as 

the bus will not be able to wait for latecomers. 

We aim to return to school by 3.20pm, traffic permitting. Parents/carers will be notified of any change of 
arrival time via Parent Hub. 
  
All children must wear their school uniform for the trip. They will also need to bring a packed lunch and a 

drink (please do not book a hot meal on the day of the trip but you can choose a packed lunch option 

through the Farm Kitchen).  

If your child suffers from travel sickness, please ensure that they are given the appropriate medication. If 

a further tablet is required for the return journey, please place this in a clearly marked envelope with your 

child’s name and instructions for taking. This should be handed to their class teacher on the morning of 

the trip. 

The cost of the trip is £10.50, for which we kindly request a voluntary contribution by Friday 22nd 

November at the latest. If for any reason you have difficulty making this payment, please contact the 

school in confidence. Should sufficient contributions not be received, the trip may be cancelled. 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Taylor Mr Read 

Miss Taylor and Mr Read 

 
 
 


